Donation

Flint Hills Resources
recently donated $2,000
towards the  Allan
Johnstone School's new
playground. Wade
Kroening, Flint Hills’
Hardisty Operations
Manager presented the
cheque to Penny Wurz,
representing the school’s
Parent Advisory Group.
The money will be used
to help put in sod and
water sprinklers and pur-
chase new playground
equipment.
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